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Message from the President 
 

 Spring time is here, soon the flowers will be blooming and 
the leaves will be back on all the trees. Spring is a sign of a new 
beginning. Kind of like the sun coming up on a new day. Here at 
the TTC much like many businesses and other organizations 
COVID has been our cold winter for the past couple of years. 
But right now is our Spring, or morning sunshine. We are back! 
This is going to be a full year. We have a couple new board  
members and we are looking for some more Board members to 
help us grow and come alive this year. Our Golf Outing is all 
booked at Stone Ridge. Corey is working on setting up a Mud 
Hens game and picnic and a Walleye game for the Fall/Winter. 
Our Christmas Dinner will be back this year. Our Past Presidents 
Fish Fry will be back as well. Keep watching these newsletters, 
facebook, emails and our website to see what is coming up. I 
wish you all the best and I’ll see you at our upcoming events.  
 
 

 

Be Safe,,  

Ben ASllen 
TTC President 

May 2022 
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Special Recognition 

Marilyn Bender 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank     

Marilyn Bender for her service to the TTC. Marilyn 

took on the role as President 1 year prior to the 

COVID Pandemic. There was a lot riding on her 

shoulders with the club and keeping our members 

safe. There were a lot of events that had to be    

cancelled, not only with the TTC but with pretty 

much any and all organizations around the world. 

Marilyn has held the TTC together over the past 3 

years and continued on as President even though her 

term expired but we were not able to get together 

to vote in a new President.  

 

Marilyn has recently resigned as the TTC President 

to pursue her leadership roles in other               

organizations. She has decided to stay on the TTC 

Board as a Trustee while we work to rebuild the 

Board. Thank you Marilyn for your dedicated service 

to the TTC over the past 4 years.  

The Toledo Transportation Club was   

organized in 1905. In 2022, the Club 

is celebrating it’s 117th anniversary. 

 

The Club is comprised of representatives 

from the trucking industry, railroads,   

airlines, traffic managers and other    

people involved with distribution of  

transportation. Our goal is to promote 

education and fellowship in the         

transportation and distribution             

industries. 

 

Our normal events and meetings consist 

of the following: Annual Election night 
dinner held in May, golf outing held     

during the summer, a Fish Fry to Honor 

our "Past Presidents" and an Annual 

Christmas Dinner, which incorporates a 

fundraising event for charity plus more. 

Please check our Events page on our 

website to see what is coming up next.  

 

Other meetings through the year are 

comprised of speakers, tours or outings 

to sporting or entertainment events or 

entertainment with a mixture of social 

and educational meetings. During the 

Annual Dinner, the Club awards college 

scholarships. See our Scholarship Page 

on our website for more details on how 

to apply.  
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TTC Scholarship  

Application 
  

The deadline to turn in      

Scholarship Applications has 

come and gone. Winners for our 

2022 scholarship will be notified 

soon.  

 
This year we will once again 

hand out the Scholarship Awards 

at the Golf outing as we have the 

past couple of years.  

Dues are almost Due 
 

This year you will be seeing a new twist 

on how we collect annual dues. We will 

be sending out invoices via Square to all 

members unless your dues are already 

paid for the 2022/23 year. So watch that 
email to hit your email inbox sometime 

in May. Due are due by the end of June.  

 

Just because the invoice comes to your 

email does not mean you need to pay 

your dues online unless you want to. 

You can still fill out the due form and 

mail it in with your payment or email 

the old style dues form in to me as well.  

 

Thank you in advance to those that 

have paid already.  
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Member News 
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Membership:  

New Members: 
Board Member News: 

 

We have open Board Positions, if you’re interest-

ed contact any Board member.  

This spot could be yours!  
 

Do you have news you would like to share with the TTC Members? If so just send an email with what you would like printed in 

The Mirror under Member News to  

Benjamin.allen@thyssenkrupp-materials.com  

And after approval we will add it. 

New Members: 
Jon Niese—thyssenkrupp Logistics 

Dan Desloover—Ryder 

Corey Williams—GEODIS 

Chris Blessing—Midwest Terminals of Toledo 

Drew Johnson—Midwest Terminals of Toledo 

New Scholarship Sponsors: 
 

AITX—Platinum Sponsor 
Jon Niese, tkX Logistics—Scholarship donation 

Dan Desloover, Ryder—Scholarship donation 

Corey Williams, GEODIS—Scholarship donation 

Chris Blessing, Midwest Terminals of Toledo—Scholarship Donation 

Drew Johnson, Midwest Terminals of Toledo—Scholarship Donation 
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Officers and Board of Trustees 2021-2022 

We’re on the Web 
Toledotransportationclub.com 

Facebook:  Toledo Transportation Club 
Twitter: @ToledoTransClub 

 
Now accepting: 

We need you.  
All of us specialize in something. There are so many 

 positions within the transportation industry and many  
people could benefit from your expertise.  

 
If you have a brief letter to the editor or article you 

would like to submit to be published in the next edition of 
The Mirror please send it to: 

 Ben Allen at Benjamin.allen@thyssenkrupp-materials.com 
pending approval from the board we will add it to a future  

newsletter. Thank you  

President Ben Allen  thyssenkrupp Logistics 

Treasurer Ben Allen  thyssenkrupp Logistics 

Trustee Karen Shanahan Retired 

Trustee Marilyn Bender Retired 

Trustee Kyle Williams Whiteford Kenworth 

Trustee Corey Williams GEODIS 
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On July 20, 2022 at the TTC Golf Outing  

we will once again be awarding 3 well deserving students with  

Scholarships.  

 

We give a huge  

THANK YOU  
to all out TTC Scholarship Sponsors. 

 

Without all of your generous donations this could not be possible.  
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Thank you Quick Draw Tarpaulin Systems for your Double 

Platinum Scholarship Sponsorship in 2021 
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Toledo has a long-standing tradition of being unique and vigorous in their support of the arts. 
From the Toledo Museum of Art’s founder Edward Drummond Libbey’s vision to build a place 
that was accessible to all, to the longest standing arts commission in the state and one of the 
early 1% for the Arts program in the country, Toledo has been devoted in their commitment. Our 
goal is to continue that tradition. 
  
For thousands of years, various cultures of indigenous peoples lived along the rivers of what is 
now northwestern Ohio and were the first farmers in the region. The site is recognized for its his-
toric value and is designated with a plaque describing the fortification and its significance. It is a 
story that is seldom told, but steeped in rich history. 
  
Throughout the years, Toledo has celebrated its diversity and vibrant spirit. It is our vision to 
commemorate the history of our community and highlight the mission of ADM. 
  
ADM has a grain silo facility on the east bank of the Maumee River, near downtown Toledo. This 
facility is in a very prominent and visible location. It is can be seen from both Interstate 75, the 
river and the city’s downtown. The 170,000 square foot space designated for this installation is 
the western facing side of the facility and will include the 28 silos south of the facility office. 

For the rest of the  story please visit : https://www.glasscityriverwall.org/ 


